
 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Year 11 students, 

We wanted to update you on the Sixth Form admissions process. Over the past 2 weeks, we have been 
conducting interviews with Year 11 LHS students who have submitted applications to join us in September. 
Not all interviews have been carried out yet and they will continue after the half-term break. 

We understand that some students may have missed their interviews or needed to reschedule for various 
reasons, please don't worry, this is absolutely fine. If you haven't had your interview yet, rest assured it will 
be (re)scheduled after half-term. The timing of your interview has no impact on your application, so there is 
no need for concern, we are very much looking forward to meeting every one of you.  

Similarly, for those who have submitted late applications, your application will be processed and an interview 
scheduled after the half-term break. Please be assured that your application has been received, and it will be 
processed alongside all applications.  

For those who have emailed Mrs Hughes regarding admissions interviews, reschedules, subject changes or 
any other enquiries, please note that your messages have been received. She will respond to all your 
enquiries after the half-term holiday. 

Once all the interviews have taken place for LHS students and then all the new-to-school applicants have had 
their interviews too, we will undertake the processing of all applications to ensure we can offer all students a 
conditional place on the courses they wish to study. This can take some time and we anticipate we will be in a 
position to send formal offer letters out to students sometime in May. Your patience while we undertake this 
process is much appreciated.  

If there are any additional queries to those already emailed to Mrs Hughes, please email them and she will 
endeavour to respond after the half term break. Her email is lhughes@lymmhigh.org.uk  

Wishing you all a relaxing and enjoyable half-term break. 

 

 

Best regards, 
The Sixth Form Team 
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